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I am writing today in OPPOSITION to SB 54.  At a time where rents and rates are 

high, imposing regulation forcing owners to spend more, which can potentially 

increase rental rates.  This mandate seems extreme considering Oregon does not 

see regular high temps more than a few weeks.  Please vote NO on this bill.  


